Dear Pleasant Hill Railroad Days Festival Vendors and Community,

It is with heavy hearts that we announce the 2021 Pleasant Hill Railroad Days festival scheduled for April 23rd, 24th, 25th 2021 is officially canceled due to the health and safety concerns surrounding the Covid-19 global pandemic.

While this decision was very difficult to make, we are certain that this is the most responsible choice to be made. Our Railroad Days festival committee has been monitoring the rapidly changing situation closely since last year. We have reviewed recommendations from several sources and the local health department in our decision process. We simply cannot put our community, friends, and family at risk by hosting this large gathering during an uncertain time. We hope this difficult decision may serve as a positive example to other organizations who may be struggling with the same deliberations.

We are grateful for all of you who attend and participate in the Pleasant Hill Railroad Days Festival each year, and for all of our sponsors. We wish you good health and look forward to hopefully being back next year in April 2022 for this wonderful event.

Sincerely,

The Historical Society and Pleasant Hill Railroad Days Committee

| Pleasant Hill Railroad Days Vendors and Sponsors Refund Info Please fill out the bottom portion and either mail or email back to the Pleasant Hill Railroad Days Committee. Thank You. |
|---|
| Vendor or Sponsor Business Name: |
| Personal Name: |
| Please circle the option you would like: |
| 1. Donation of All Vendor or Sponsor Fees back to the Historical Society |
| 2. Donation of Half of Vendor or Sponsor Fees back to the Historical Society |
| 3. Full Refund Of Vendor or Sponsor Fees |
| If you would like a half or full refund we will either mail you a check or you can pick up a check in person please circle which you prefer: mail or pickup in person |
| We will notify you when your check is ready for pickup. We will have a full two or three weeks this can be done if you choose this option. |
| How would you like your check made out if asking for a refund: |
| Please list your mailing address if you want a mailed check: |
| Pleasant Hill Historical Society is a 501c3 and does appreciate any and all donations made. You will also receive a receipt of your donation for tax purposes. Thank you for your support for this yearly fundraiser and we look forward to hopefully working with all of you again for Railroad Days in April of 2022. |
| Signature and Date: |
| |
| Please mail or email this paper to the following: Email: phillrailroaddays@yahoo.com and rebecca.liley@yahoo.com |
| Mailing Address: |

Pleasant Hill Historical Society Attention PH Railroad Days Po Box 31 Pleasant Hill, Missouri 64080